
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  

Dear Customer,  

As you are aware, the New Zealand Government has moved to Level 4 restrictions in order to combat Covid-19 and 
ensure the welfare of all New Zealanders.    

Under these guidelines, Bunnings is able to service trade account customers to access essential items but cannot 
sell goods to the general public during this time.  

Based on these directions Bunnings will offer an order collection option only for essential items ordered via our 
National Trade Support Team or your Trade Account Manager using the below details.  

This offer will be available across a limited number of stores and ensures minimum contact between our team and 
customers. Please check our website for the latest information on operational stores and trading hours.  

We are committed to following the Governments directions and requests during this situation and ensuring trade 
account customers can still access essential products for emergency repairs. Please take care of one another 

during this difficult time. 

We look forward to welcoming you back into our stores as soon as possible, thank you for your patience and 

continued support.  

Kind regards, 

 

Des Bickerton 

New Zealand Trade Manager, Bunnings Trade 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

CustomerSupportNZ@bunnings.co.nz   or  sales@bunnings.co.nz 

0800 868 003 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An important message from Bunnings Trade 
to our National Account Customers 


